
From: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov> 
To: Wilkins, SamSwilkins@ohr.sc.gov

Date: 10/13/2014 9:41:07 AM 
Subject: HRD Website

The State Human Resources Division's website is currently experiencing technical difficulties. Of course, this situation 
will also affect the public's access to your job postings. We will let you know when the website is back up and 
running. We apologize for any inconvenience.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources Division 
which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from 
your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e­
mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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